








 
PROHIBITION ON CONTRACTS WITH ABORTION PROVIDERS (SB 22) 

 
Pursuant to Texas Government Code Chapter 2272, the District is prohibited from contracting with any 
abortion provider or an affiliate of an abortion provider whereby the provider or affiliate receives something 
of value derived from state or local tax revenue. Any contract entered into by the District is void if the 
prospective vendor has such a prohibited affiliation or contractual relationship.  By submitting a proposal 
in response to the request for proposals, you are certifying to the District that you do not have such an 
affiliation or contractual relationship. 
 
The undersigned acknowledges that if awarded this contract they will comply with the requirements on 
Senate Bill 22 above stated.   
 
 

Firm’s Name: 
 

Name of Authorized Company Official: 

 

                                                                           (Typed or printed) 

Title of Authorized Company Official: 
 

 (Typed or printed) 

Signature of Authorized Company Official: 
 

Date Signed:         
 

 


